
LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION 
Submissions close on 5 May 2006 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

I am completing this submission: 
For yourself 

Number of people you represent: 
 

My submission refers to: 
Full Version of the LTCCP 

Page Number: 
p. 86, 148, 214 

I also want to respond to:   
 

Name: Robert Glennie 

Organisation:  

Daytime Phone: 03-3515327 

Evening Phone:  

Email: kiwi_geofreak@yahoo.co.nz 

Address: 30A Aorangi Road  
Christchurch 8005 
New Zealand 

Your Submission: Do you have any comments on the major projects in our 
Draft Community Plan? 

 None of the leisure centres proposed are necessary. Spend the funding set 
aside for them on the maintenance and upgrade of existing facilities. Library 
and community centre closures will produce undesirable outcomes, reduce 
ability of those areas to participate in community. Christchurch city will be the 
long term loser. 

 Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The 
activities and services the Council provides?) 

 Public toilets in Cathedral Square (p.209)are less than acceptable in all 
categories - new units with greater night time security need to be added, 
and/or open hours of main toilet facilities lengthened. 
 
Waste minimisation strongly encouraged, especially at supermarkets. 
Shopping bag usage quite excessive. Recycling, renumbering the triangles to 
broaden recycling range to be encouraged with reduction of ecological 
footprint in mind. Kate Valley landfill estimated fill up time is completely 
unacceptable - landfills NOT a long term solution. Reduction, recycling and 
conversion of green clippings to biofuel all possible alternatives. 
 
Kerbing on Aorangi Road - Condell Ave-Wairakei Road needs replacing. 
Should this happen, road should not be narrowed excessively. 

 Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want 
to make? 

 Comments below relate to financial strategy: 
 
The financial overview plan for reduction of costs (p. 86), wrongfully 
proposes to shut libraries which help to form the hearts of these communities 
in socio-economic circumstances not as good as for example Fendalton. 
Libraries such as those in Bishopdale are also useful for the elderly who 
would otherwise have to go to places like Papanui, which may be beyond 
their means. 



Your Submission 
(Cont’d): 

Sockburn pool (p. 86)should not be closed - it means more pressure on Jellie 
Park, Wharenui and other pools in western and southern Christchurch. Use 
the money saved from not going ahead with new "leisure centres" to fund 
necessary upgrades at Sockburn and elsewhere. 
 
With view to national security, different operational ethics and community 
responsibility, selling Lyttelton Port Company is undesirable. Foreign owners 
possibly out to make a quick dollar, and not necessarily interested in 
Lyttelton or Christchurch's longterm wellbeing. 

 


